
From:   Neal Whatcott   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   February 10, 2010

Subject:   FCC file number 0463-EX-PL-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Request was made to provide a designated Point-of-contact to terminate transmission if interference
occurs.    

Point-of-contact 1:

Neal Whatcott
8500 Normandale Lake Blvd. Suite 350
Bloomington, MN  55437
952-841-6758
neal.r.whatcott@saic.com

Point-of-contact 2:

Denyse Aldrich
8500 Normandale Lake Blvd. Suite 350
Bloomington, MN  55437
952-841-6755
denyse.m.aldrich@saic.com

I apolgize for the delay in submitting this response.  I did not receive the e-mail correspondence dated
December 8, 2009 due to an error in my e-mail address included with the original application (the correct
address is  'neal.r.whatcott@saic.com').  I went to the FCC site several times to check status (always
'pending') and did not notice that there had been correspondence.  It is clearly my error and my
misunderstanding of your procedure for contact - I do hope that my application can be re-activated and
processed.

Thank you,

Neal Whatcott
952-841-6758
neal.r.whatcott@saic.com


